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Cayce Public Safety Foundation 

Board of Directors 

Meeting Minutes March 7, 2022 

Call to Order: Pamme Eades called the meeting to order at 545 PM 

Present:   Kay Hutchinson, Pamme Eades, Rebecca Lorick, James Crosland, Mayor Pro Tem Skip Jenkins, PD Chief Cowan, 

FD Chief Bullard, Russ Shumard, April Blake, Karen Sanders, Regina Lemmon-Bush (via Zoom).  

Approval of Minutes:  A motion to approve the January 25, 2022 minutes was made by April Blake, was 2nd by Rebecca 

Lorick and unanimously approved by the board.  FD Chief Bullard pointed out an error in the minutes regarding the 

approval for the purchase of “Go-Pro” cameras for the FD (3 cameras not 2). 

New Business 

“Steel Paws” 

Chief Cowan introduced Ashley from Steel Hands Brewing. She presented and discussed a special event titled 

“Steel Paws” which will take place at Steel Hands on Saturday April 30, 2022 (May 7th makeup date). This event would 

benefit K-9 units at Cayce PD as well as RCSO and LCSO (K-9 demos, LE patrol car static displays, auctions etc). Steel Hands 

would be promoting the event via social media and press release. Sponsorship opportunities of various monetary levels will 

be available for purchase.  

Chief Cowan pointed out the potential of generating $100,000 in proceeds with a majority of the proceeds going 

to the Cayce PSF. RCSO foundation and LCSO foundation would benefit as the Cayce PD K-9 unit participates and trains 

regularly with the other named agencies. Another portion of proceeds would go to alcohol abuse and education.  

Chief Cowan pointed out assistance would be needed from the board to help and volunteer at the event.   

2nd Bank Account 

Rebecca Lorick and Pamme Eades volunteered to meet together to open the second bank account. 

Midlands Gives 

 First Tuesday in May. 

Cayce Serves 

June 11th 

Meeting Frequency 

Pamme Eades brought up the idea of meeting monthly instead of bi-monthly due to the amount of business 

needed to discuss and act on.  Rebecca Lorick made a motion to meet monthly. Karen Sanders 2nd the motion and the 

board unanimously approved the matter.   

Treasure’s Report 

Kay Hutchinson went over the current profit/loss/financial statements.  

Other Business 

FD Patches 



FD Chief Bullard showed the board a design for the new Cayce Fire Department uniform patch. He subsequently requested 

funds from the foundation to purchase the patches at a total cost of $620.00.  Russ Shumard made a motion for the 

purchase which was 2nd by PD Chief Cowan. The matter was unanimously approved by the board.  

Walk in Their Shoes 

Rebecca Lorick spoke about the upcoming “Walk in Their Shoes” event on April 23, 2022 at the SC state house. She 

encouraged board members to participate and showed the board a photo of shoes she picked for PD Chief Cowan to 

wear while he participates in the event.    

Next board meeting 

To be held on March 22, 2022, The meeting was then adjourned. 


